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I absolutely oppose 243 in every means possible. There is no rhyme or reason that 

this would do anything positive for the residents of Oregon. Oregon has numerous 

laws on the books that are sufficient to cover the legal conveyance now. The time, 

money and resources that would be needed for this would be wasteful and cause 

another undue burden on the law abiding citizens. 


